
From:   Angela Kinnear  
To:  pgmc@toronto.ca  
Date:   2010-05-19 9:28 am  
Subject:   PGMC 38.1 - Motion from Councillor Vaughan  
Attachments:  2010-05-19 PGMC Motion AV re 38.1 tech amendment.DOC  

Hi Merle,  

Councillor Vaughan intends to introduce this motion during the discussion of PGMC 38.1.  

It is a technical amendment to remove the Front Street Extension from the area secondary plan.  
It has already been removed from the City's Official Plan.  The Area Planner is Jeff Markowiak 
and Deputy Mayor Pantalone has been consulted.   

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

Thanks, Ange  

Ange Kinnear, Executive Assistant  
Toronto City Councillor Adam Vaughan  
Ward 20 | Trinity/Spadina  
----------------------------------------------------- 
Phone:  416-392-3354  
Email:   akinnear@toronto.ca  
----------------------------------------------------- 
TorontoCity Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
2nd Floor, SuiteC50 
Toronto, ON      M5H 2N2 
----------------------------------- 
visit us online at  www.ward20.ca 
      
-----------------------------------   

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Transparency and accountability are important to Councillor Vaughan, our team and the City of 
Toronto.  If you have scheduled a meeting with anyone in Councillor Vaughan's office, you may 
be required to register as a Lobbyist. The City of Toronto's regulations are quite broad in the 
definition of LOBBYING.     

Regardless of the nature of your communication or meeting request you are advised to check for 
more information online http://www.toronto.ca/lobbying/index.htm          
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